
Dear Parent/Carers of Marine Academy Primary pupils,

We hope you have all had a wonderful start to the summer holidays. We

can’t quite believe that we are writing the final newsletter of the 2024-2025

academic year - it feels as though it has come around very fast. We want to

take a moment to reflect on what another truly brilliant year it has been at

Marine Academy Primary.

Our commitment to strengthening our school community has continued to

flourish. We’ve continued to build on our community offer by working closely

with external agencies, particularly Barnardo’s, who we have supported in

delivering vital courses on site for families and the wider community. Our

family events have grown in both number and variety and FaTMAP (Friends

and Teachers of Marine Academy Primary) have gone from strength to

strength, creating joyful moments that have brought us all together — from

Santa Meet and Greets to Dudes’ Dates! We want to thank them for their

incredible hard work, time and energy that they put into these events.

A heartfelt thank you to all of our families for supporting your children,

attending events and working with us to create a nurturing, inclusive school

community. Your partnership is deeply valued and we wouldn’t be able to

do what we do without your never-ending support.

We also want to express our immense gratitude to every member of staff,

who go above and beyond every single day to provide our children with

the very best - we know we say this a lot, but #TeamMarine really are very

special and we couldn’t be prouder of every single one of them. Their

energy, passion and care make Marine Academy Primary the incredible

place it is.

As we look ahead, we’re excited to welcome new staff to #TeamMarine,

and we also say a fond farewell and thank you to Miss Hewins, Miss

Gammage, Miss Meatyard, Mrs Weaver, Mrs Layland and Mrs Sussex. We

wish them all the very best in their new adventures (and we are especially

glad that Mrs Sussex is staying on to complete her teacher training with us

from September!).

Have a wonderful, restful summer break and we look forward to welcoming

everyone back on Tuesday 2nd September for another exciting year!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Georgina Reid and Miss Stacey Mitchell

Headteacher and Head of School
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greatest potential and live by life’s highest values.



Term dates for the 2025-2026 academic year:
Term 1 

First day of school: 2nd September 2025 
Last day of school: 24th October 2025 

Term 2
First day of school: 10th November 2025

Last day of school: 19th December 2025 (at 1:00pm) 
Term 3 

First day of school: 6th January 2026 
Last day of school: 13th February 2026 

Term 4 
First day of school: 23rd February 2026

Last day of school: 2nd April 2026 
Term 5 

First day of school: 20th April 2026 
Bank Holiday: 4th May 2026 

Last day of school: 22nd May 2026 
Term 6

First day of school: 2nd June 2026 
Last day of school: 16th July 2026

Term dates for the 2026-2027 academic year:
Term 1 

First day of school: 7th September 2026 
Last day of school: 23rd October 2026 

Term 2
First day of school: 9th November 2026

Last day of school: 18th December 2026 (at 1:00pm) 
Term 3 

First day of school: 5th January 2027
Last day of school: 12th February 2027

Term 4 
First day of school: 22nd February 2027
Last day of school: 25th March 2027 

Term 5 
First day of school: 12th April 2027

Bank Holiday: 3rd May 2027 
Last day of school: 28th May 2027 

Term 6
First day of school: 8th June 2027 
Last day of school: 22nd July 2027
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Nursery

As the school year came to an end,
our Reception class has enjoyed a
fantastic final term filled with fun and
unforgettable experiences. One of the
highlights was our exciting trip to
Dartmoor Zoo, where the children
loved seeing all the animals up close
and learning about their habitats.
We’ve also had lots of fun with water
play, creative arts and crafts and
storytelling sessions. 
It’s been a joy to watch the children
grow in confidence, make new friends,
and explore the world around them.
We are so proud of each and every
one of them, and although we’re sad
to say goodbye, we know they’re
ready for their next adventure. We will
miss their laughter, energy and
curiosity so much!

This month has been a wonderful time of both celebrations
and transitions — a truly special chapter for our school
community. The children did an amazing job in their
Graduation Assembly, showing confidence and enthusiasm
on stage. A heartfelt thank you to all our families for your
continued support and contributions throughout the past
year — it’s been invaluable. As we move into summer, we
hope you enjoy a restful and joyful break. We look forward to
welcoming many of you back to Pre-School in September!
Finally, to all the children beginning Reception and those
moving on from Marine Academy Primary — best of luck on
your new adventures! You will be greatly missed, and we
know you will be fantastic at your next school.

Academic Year Ends with Celebrations and Smiles
Reception Pre-School

We’ve had a fantastic term in Turtle Class! The children have
really enjoyed our topic book, ‘Dear Zoo’, and can now name
all the animals in the story. They’ve also loved singing ‘Old
MacDonald Had a Farm’, adding lots of different animals
using their own creative ideas and a variety of craft
materials. It’s been wonderful to see their imagination and
confidence grow. 
A huge well done to all the children who took part in the Big
Toddle for Barnardo’s — they were absolute superstars!
Thanks to everyone’s generosity, we raised an amazing £329
for a great cause. Thank you for your continued support and
well done to all the children for such a brilliant term!
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Year 2 have had a fantastic end to their

academic year, filled with fun and creativity.

They loved their DT lessons, designing and

making healthy wraps - choosing

ingredients carefully and thinking about

nutrition. In Maths, they had great fun using

the Bee Bots to explore position and

direction, bringing learning to life through

movement and coding. The children also

enjoyed studying The Day the Crayons Quit,

in English, using it as a fun and engaging

way to learn about different types of

sentences.

They had a lovely time meeting their new

teachers during the transition morning and

are feeling excited for their next step. We

are so proud of everything they have

achieved this year and know they’ll be just

as brilliant in Year 3. Have a wonderful

summer, Year 2 — you deserve it!

Year 3

Year 1

July 2025

Year 2
During the final month of the school year, the children

in Year 3 excelled across all subjects of learning. In

particular, the children produced fantastic final writes

in Geography to showcase their thorough

understanding of Weather and the Water Cycle.

Furthermore, the children enjoyed learning about

different types of foods in Design and Technology. Last

week, the children prepared and cooked their seasonal

tarts to take home.

In addition to all the great learning, the children also

made the Year 3 team very proud with their violin

showcase for parents where they performed amazingly

well and showed great bravery and courage. Both

classes practised and delivered their performances to

the best of their ability. We finished Year 3 with an

enjoyable class party and fun games to cap off a great

year. We wish all the children and parents a great

summer holiday and we look forward to seeing you all

again in September!

The children had a fantastic final month in Year 1! The children enjoyed reminiscing about all of the

things they have learnt this year and all of the memories they have made. The children continued to

show independence and resilience in their learning, showing they are ready for Year 2. They enjoyed

visiting Year 2 as part of transition day, impressing Mr Warren.

The Summer Fair was enjoyed by all and was a great opportunity for the community to come together.

On the last day of term, the children enjoyed celebrating the end of the school year with a class party.

The Year 1 team would like to wish the children a fantastic Summer holiday and look forward to seeing

you back in school in September.



What a fantastic end to the term

we’ve had in Year 4! The children

thoroughly enjoyed Food

Technology Week, especially

baking delicious cookies during our

Design and Technology lessons. It

was a great opportunity to

combine practical skills with

creativity and, of course, have

some fun along the way! In

Science, we brought our anatomy

learning to a close with a

gruesome, yet exciting experiment

to help us better understand how

the digestive system works. It was

hands-on, messy, and completely

unforgettable!

As part of our Geography unit on

Natural Resources, the children

also completed some excellent

essays, showing real

thoughtfulness, understanding and

pride in their written work. We

were especially proud of how

confidently the children embraced

Transition Morning, spending time

with their new Year 5 adults. It was

wonderful to see their excitement

for the next stage of their journey.

We have no doubt they will

continue to thrive and excel in Year

5.

Thank you for all your support this

year. We hope you and your

families have a restful and

enjoyable summer break. The

children have been an absolute joy,

and we know they are going to be

brilliant in their next chapter!

Year 5 have had a brilliant end to the year. In English, they studied

Shackleton’s Journey and went on to write powerful, descriptive

narratives inspired by the journey of the Mayflower. In Whole

Class Reading, they thoroughly enjoyed A Series of Unfortunate

Events, showing great comprehension and curiosity. In

Geography, they explored the topic of Energy and Sustainability,

taking part in mature, thoughtful discussions about the world

around them.

We are incredibly proud of the progress they’ve made this year.

We will certainly miss them as they move up to Year 6 in

September — but for now, we wish them a happy, restful and well-

deserved summer break!
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Year 6

Year 4

July 2025

Year 5

Year 6 have had a fantastic end to both the academic year and

their primary school journey. Every member of the staff team is

incredibly proud of the progress they’ve made — not just

academically, but socially and emotionally too. It’s been a joy to

watch them grow into such confident, resilient individuals. We

loved celebrating with them during their final days at school—

bouncing on the bouncy castle, a lively water fight and sharing a

special three-course meal together, among many other

memorable moments.

We will miss each and every one of them, but know they are all

capable of achieving amazing things as they move on to

secondary school. Enjoy your summer, Year 6, you’ve truly earned

it!



We are so proud of Jaxon in Year who

has won an amazing prize from Babcock

for his inspiring artwork, imagining

what Plymouth will look like in 50

years’ time. This fantastic achievem
ent

brings a prize for 
both Jaxon and our

school, which is 100 hours of free

volunteering generously donated by

Babcock, as part o
f the Growth Alliance

Plymouth partnership. What an amazing

achievement!

In Other 

Dentist

SpaDental Plymouth have vacancies at

their practise. 

2 Hyde Park Road

Mutley, Plymouth

Devon, PL3 4RJ

01752 663870

plymouth@spadental.co.uk

https://www.spadental.co.uk/plymouth/ 

Thank you so much to everyone

who attended our brilliant

Summer Fair! 

It was just wonderful to have the

whole community together,

enjoying what all the stalls had to

offer. 

A HUGE thank you to Ms Tabb and

FaTMAP for putting it all together!

We raised £960 - WOW! 

mailto:plymouth@spadental.co.uk


Well done to Year 3 for the highest attendance
this month!

Please remember to contact the Primary each
day that your child is absent. 





PARENTAL CONTROLSPARENTAL CONTROLSPARENTAL CONTROLS

SECONDARY TRANSITIONSECONDARY TRANSITIONSECONDARY TRANSITION   

Parental controls can be used to manage screen time, block inappropriate content, prevent
accidental spending and stay safe from strangers. Research shows they improve digital

wellbeing when used alongside regular conversations about online activities.
We would strongly recommend applying these controls if your child likes to spend time gaming

or on streaming sites as they can restrict screen time and access to inappropriate content. 

This website provides step-by-step guides for a variety of different platforms to help with
implementing the controls.

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/

Online Safety

If you have any further questions or concerns about e-safety, please contact our
Computing leader, Mr Druce, by emailing: primary@marineacademy.org.uk FAO: Mr Druce.

 Welcome to July’s online safety bulletin, which provides advice and
support for ensuring that your child’s online experience during the

Summer holidays and beyond is positive and rewarding.

Is your child moving to Secondary school this September? 
Internet Matters have outlined a number of tools and resources, including a Transition Parent

Guide to help support you: 

Find out more here:
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/moving-to-secondary-school-online-safety-guide/



GameChat is included within a Nintendo Switch Online membership and allows up to
12 people to chat while playing games. Players can share their screen, even if they
are playing different games, chat with the built-in microphone and as the Nintendo
Switch 2 allows cameras to be connected (sold separately), even video chat. If your

child is using this feature, then ensure they know how to report other users.

You can find out more here: https://www.nintendo.com/en-gb/Hardware/Nintendo-
Switch-2/GameChat/Nintendo-Switch-2-GameChat-2785625.html

STAYING SAFE FROM ONLINE CHALLENGESSTAYING SAFE FROM ONLINE CHALLENGESSTAYING SAFE FROM ONLINE CHALLENGES
Online challenges, trends or hoaxes appear frequently on social media or other online platforms.

They can vary, but often encourage viewers to harm themselves, others or property in order to
gain online recognition or popularity.

This website provides guidance about the risks of online challenges and support available:
https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2025/06/29/responding-to-online-challenges/

Gamechat - NewGamechat - New



We are excited to be collaborating with Barnardo's again in September. They will be hosting the
Incredible Years course in September on our site each Wednesday from 17th September. 

The Incredible Years Programme enables parents to have effective tools in managing their child’s
behaviour. It aims to give you new strategies as well as building on the ones you are already

using to make them more effective in your home. 

If you are interested in attending this free course, please complete the following form to register
your interest and someone will get back to you with more information and to confirm your space:

https://forms.office.com/e/EgSiwEAfXp

We are also hoping to have On Course South West deliver free workshops for parents and carers
that help you with supporting your child with their Maths and English learning at home. 

The Curriculum may look very different to when you were at school, so if you feel you sometimes
need a bit more guidance with how you can better support your child at home, one of these

workshops could be good for you! They run for two hours over four weeks. 

If you are interested in attending one or both of these workshops, please complete the following
expression of interest form: https://forms.office.com/e/H6qW3rM0RL

https://forms.office.com/e/EgSiwEAfXp
https://forms.office.com/e/H6qW3rM0RL






Sign up to their newsletter here: 
https://www.plymouthias.org.uk/support/send-

newsletter/

https://www.plymouthias.org.uk/support/send-newsletter/
https://www.plymouthias.org.uk/support/send-newsletter/




https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fpadlet.com%2Fplymouthcccentral%2Fbarnardo-s-summer-holidays-timetable-s4orwbtr12a4fzxo%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR6azmuhlrnAkGwXhavS60UYZ9Elz-OLVhflXGPubjMBXn8_a9tgDK__aBvyiQ_aem_jo6QpsshLs7stY68XqOCwQ&h=AT1nEyMVKmNyuxRZVRejh5fUFzk7B-vJE61_zOS9p4Q3ItlluvN7emqEEva1DU4oggM4xxRDotePjkc0jSvBsDNF3KoWgm5FSjros2UIPVd03XFTTrNX3h0EJWNRUKEpls9u0aVcG5Hqww&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT0EdNXRPmb20iD7km8OiZ_Weo0peaMi3q0uQBokXdh-stK1FbniWTgkLUtdjNd34EUDcyzD10QIcl4mWdPr3JfF_HCT-llEMeC_MUj4xOQjDN4jwNmGSVhlxe3tXFFLgaIHFnNs_71DviRzLOZwV0XXDZvYdP-LB3luanMGtldx0wZMmEoNLzA2KE2H-Z9anE2ggXKJfo2oy5HpRxowhInwHA
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fpadlet.com%2Fplymouthcccentral%2Fbarnardo-s-timetable-v9b26swqrj4nef4l%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR5OJWabbaQbF9LrQj-_ZxnEDiT5bh1AQfyEFmb_jiXUGLjwaAzwxq5iWhw_gg_aem_0yir7KZEd7uYJj6ET7np_w&h=AT0sww44AbG7mR3nGG9NDXnc0ncFk4TGJVRiGXOC6aCl7bwYNXMtMTXKcDEnVt3nbUORB4xRteAO9kfWE2Ewn3IoPpXL05tvCzjfjnomKQmpW7Y10iZlGOWsHllIFDp3Fd5DZFSn4HCKPA&__tn__=-UK*F
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fpadlet.com%2Fplymouthcccentral%2Fparenting-programmes-o1as9bsx5m8o0wb7%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR4ITd39e67lqvZnzIEGd4qtOZkwh-VUAC9AHUKWo4-Q_f6kKiiW8J5seMwHNQ_aem_0pKH5AUk1Pz5GBiXDVv1hw&h=AT1Lb8EKxvjch8Cw66VfyZ8_A4M7KmRwAgoFEapeadI0rDZm9zgppo4CktEfV_K-VN5f1aktUIiN1BUjKntJFFCrPPZzkcZ-V8KFmkspy22-CGZOxwlpXs3BCwTZAKHIhC4h1l_xnV6vTw&__tn__=-UK*F
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fpadlet.com%2Fplymouthcccentral%2Fdomestic-abuse-services-v3bc2jpp0uvrdxzt%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR7LHjQEOW3vFN5G2EmcnMqbYCeQj9IeaHHofl_VZvvtvNmqNB2a8ImzLcCxfA_aem_FG6GYeMIt3rxFI1vL9nSZg&h=AT3k6K8S48ab5WCv57pUAe5FytDt11b0-OLMV5YnOog8XxAN9-xbJLWnXarIJO-Jkmgq-a4yX1-51HjmA-283Xj2VSpCfi2Yi7nc0aVziDvjN5qEi1zEaNZrH86O8uErzGIfyBL0FNzLRg&__tn__=-UK*F
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fpadlet.com%2Fplymouthcccentral%2Fbarnardo-s-family-hubs-potty-training-padlet-p0vp3vsxabwxotq1%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR5HGOnkDuKuDKp3WiEE8uD17bQc6Hz6IhUDUfwNrUQu0DeL_soVWMnzavkEdw_aem_RvDq-zFRT1WUQgIDFdKD2A&h=AT0d3Dcuq-huaSk_FuEfnBYeQZYUf6mPxZaivFfAHu4Hok7C6IJX2r0pm0cXbDR1Gp8QhhpcyZUtHgM1IUlNNOsGP8za-j6gZRpU11jUAmofRMscbKUR_QSORqIYbw80yfStsxdBTXZlRA&__tn__=-UK*F
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fpadlet.com%2Fplymouthcccentral%2Fvideo-interaction-guidance-vig-e14uhbe2i9d2j9mi%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR4ITd39e67lqvZnzIEGd4qtOZkwh-VUAC9AHUKWo4-Q_f6kKiiW8J5seMwHNQ_aem_0pKH5AUk1Pz5GBiXDVv1hw&h=AT2QTxXhk27g_vZ3Mb8-EUGn5g2BN8rv3T9A4TElqVh_wudfkzty6HHQKJxRcZNhNdTQZ33NIksKBtxFRWswyRgIw0gTTOZe-aKsV2A-NmlgGYqb8TLh9dRqk4LAPnA2fN1-2UtZZ2mb2A&__tn__=-UK*F
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fpadlet.com%2Fplymouthcccentral%2Ffamily-hub-send-support-in-plymouth-41rehki9qeqvvvyw%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR4xXnvzrxgnBFK3iGUJLfcuDkAcJJ1qeAbZ5l4tUd_QCL8MvxWdYH8pq7K7Jg_aem_fTq8NqIknKHaxQZSvx2IKQ&h=AT3TlZ9sPC2rradwkqrnS4SxPN6ktHnANW__s37510D8kI6AJjZAq_FFypN3XpE4H459bnggOB3n06YqdJkQltYYTtUm3yubPx7FWg6vbaUl-lMTRRp-xEu8IJ0xYReTWE6795RABdsaiQ&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT0EdNXRPmb20iD7km8OiZ_Weo0peaMi3q0uQBokXdh-stK1FbniWTgkLUtdjNd34EUDcyzD10QIcl4mWdPr3JfF_HCT-llEMeC_MUj4xOQjDN4jwNmGSVhlxe3tXFFLgaIHFnNs_71DviRzLOZwV0XXDZvYdP-LB3luanMGtldx0wZMmEoNLzA2KE2H-Z9anE2ggXKJfo2oy5HpRxowhInwHA
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fpadlet.com%2Fplymouthcccentral%2Ftooth-brushing-hz9lrk1m3pnvt5sr%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR5R0ltdavA_knsxQfcd_mHg4tGcOslMpB9mMxSH8jtgV00e_570yTLIzOJ7qw_aem_rH80AtK-WDIerm_fzKj0fg&h=AT1rawxlbI-XDxexD5Kaz98g8X1CtEraw8YzvynvWAJAGtE7hiLJrzXHMkrTxIAXxxg6N-C5QO6W6QlDy6s-BoWu1ufKaASFDzQquh5Fdq-5CFAS_U56Z2hSDdo2rOBhXUPvmgZQ1nyA-w&__tn__=-UK*F
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fpadlet.com%2Fplymouthcccentral%2Finfant-feeding-hl9um06hs7as0dqz%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR5IfKBoLpVQ3gApgEWdqalSXeGz6wbs8TuYCQuJQgHcLCTyJsjh4LVIxk3ldg_aem_oR64royPuMIiQW9DW6eOcg&h=AT1TCyqAtvOTp9vPAdOIoaqf5sHLquatuBXlDf28iolhe-2cU1t_7lmrsBN4q5Tl27Lf0ppAzvHDuE7citvyl5tW0OBBbDWS9nlBiwhDeVUb3LuEZzTsnB8FCBRkAL9eARyuDT0YtFXwCQ&__tn__=-UK*F
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fpadlet.com%2Fplymouthcccentral%2Fhome-learning-peep-qwvwp10wn0s8o2eo%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR6azmuhlrnAkGwXhavS60UYZ9Elz-OLVhflXGPubjMBXn8_a9tgDK__aBvyiQ_aem_jo6QpsshLs7stY68XqOCwQ&h=AT2mtECPQJaSg_G2XQqiUC2_k-Q-U8XcDivJ5V6ezd3FvpWV_wT_hi-vUucNczmcisLA02uCvUYf-Y-rMxyxTXUuu79gwGF-jl_CsQqr6XSxY3YB0PmyfQRKGG2wHIslXtRemTmq1cACMA&__tn__=-UK*F




















Aimed at ages 4 to 11 years, the 2025 Summer Reading Challenge, Story Garden encourages
children to read 6 (or more) library books (including eBooks and Audiobooks) during the summer

holidays.
After they have read 2 books, they can visit the library to tell us about what they have been

reading and collect their sticker.
Every child that completes the challenge receives a medal and a certificate AND will also be

entered into a prize draw for the chance to win a bundle of creative activity packs!!

Reasons to take part:
 - It’s free and available at all Plymouth Libraries

- Inspires a lifelong love of reading
- Enjoy visiting the library together as a family

- Earn rewards, certificates and prizes!
- Boosts confidence, creativity and imagination

Sign up for the Summer Reading Challenge at any Plymouth Library. 
Find our opening times on the Plymouth Libraries app or visit our website 👉

https://bit.ly/33pmzZi

https://bit.ly/33pmzZi




Dad & Me
Come and join us this summer on 4th August and/or 18th August, 

10am - 2pm, at the St Budeaux Railway Platform Garden 
for a Dad and Me session!

What3words location: robots.strike.valley

We're creating a new garden on this disused railway platform and would like 
you and your dad to come have a look and have a nice time with us.

If you would like more information, get in touch with Steve on 07946 566018

Supported by

Free 
refreshments

Clay modeling

Activity sheets

Gardening









THE AIM OF MANKIND is to provide a safe

place for men to share how they are feeling

without feeling judged and to support those

who are struggling with their emotional and

mental wellbeing.

ANDYSMANCLUB are a men’s suicide prevention

charity, offering free-to-attend peer-to-peer support

groups across the United Kingdom and online. We want

to end the stigma surrounding men’s mental health and

help men through the power of conversation.

#ITSOKAYTOTALK

Help and Advice Over the Holidays


